
 
VILLAGE PUBLIC HEARING  

Oliver Village Hall, 2125 E. State Street 
Tuesday, November 15, 2016 

6:00 p.m. 
 

STATE OF WISCONSIN) 
      ) ss. 
DOUGLAS COUNTY       ) 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, November 15, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. a PUBLIC HEARING on the 
2017 PROPOSED BUDGET for the Village of Oliver will be held at the Oliver Village Hall.  A copy of the 
proposed budget in detail is available for inspection at the clerk’s office (715-394-3171). 
 

 
1.   CALL TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 
 
2.   OPEN BUDGET HEARING – Discussion 
 
3.   CLOSE HEARING 
 
4.   ADJOURNMENT 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Julie C. Abraham 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
Note: Attachments to agenda are available in the Village Clerk’s Office for viewing. Action may be taken on any item listed 
on the agenda. 

 
In compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, this agenda was posted on Thursday, October 27, 2016.   
Locations:  Village Hall outside box, Village Office bulletin board and posted to www.villageofoliver.org.  

 


